
 

 

 Wiseburn Unified School District 
www.wiseburn.org 

 

Fall Registration 
Residents only:   Please register at Anza or Cabrillo during the week of 

April 1 – April 5, 2019 
during the following hours: 

9:00 - 11:30 a.m. and 1:15 - 3:00 p.m. 
 

Registration is open to RESIDENTS only - permits will be  
available starting April 1st  at the District Office (310-725-2101, ext. 5100) 

 
 

Anza Elementary School 
A place where everyone is someone special 

12110 S. Hindry Avenue 
(310) 725-2100 

Alberto Paredes, Principal 
Anita Collins, Secretary 

 

Cabrillo Elementary School 
Where we grow and learn together 

5309 W. 135th Street 
(310) 725-5400 

Lisa Baggio, Principal 
Laura Nilsson, Secretary 

 

Please bring: 

• Original Birth Certificate (student must be 5 years old on or before September 1, 2019)** 

• Proof of Residency: 

✓ Rental Agreements or Escrow papers showing ownership of the parent’s house located within District 
boundaries.  Two current utility bills and one current phone bill or cable bill indicating service in the parent’s 
name at their address located within Wiseburn boundaries 

✓ A valid California Driver’s License or California I.D. Card 

• Written evidence of the following required immunizations: 

✓ 4 doses of DPT (Diphtheria, Pertussis, Tetanus) - 4th dose must be after age four 
✓ 3 doses of Polio - 3rd dose must be after age four, or 4 doses are needed 
✓ 2 doses of MMR (Measles, Mumps, Rubella) - must be given on or after first birthday 
✓ 3 doses of Hepatitis B 
✓ 2 doses of Varicella (chicken pox) or written proof from medical provider that child had disease 

 
At the time of registration you will be given a School Entry Physical and Oral Dental Form.  This should be 
completed by your medical practitioner and dentist and returned to the school by October 1, 2019.  If you need a 
referral to where this can be done, please ask at the time of registration. 
 

** For children whose birthdays fall between 9/2/19 – 12/2/19, a Transitional Kindergarten class – TEDDE, is 

available.   Residents may register for the TEDDE class during Registration Roundup.  For children who are too 
young to qualify for Kindergarten or Transitional Kindergarten in Fall 2019, pre-kindergarten classes are offered 
by Wiseburn Child Development Center - parent fee. 
 


